
 

 

 

 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 

INVITATION FOR BID 

ADVERTISE IFB# 610- PURCHASE OF BULK APPLIANCES 

The Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) (hereinafter called the “Owner”) invites all vendors 

to bid on the purchase of new appliances for the NHA. Detailed information for Advertise 

IFB# 610- Purchase of Bulk Appliances, may be obtained from Procurement Specialist, 

Pamela Tsosie via email ptsosie@hooghan.org. The Owner will receive electronic Sealed 

Bids until 2:00 PM (MDST) on April 30, 2024 via email ptsosie@hooghan.org. Bids will 

be opened and publicly read aloud immediately after the specified closing time. The 

Owner will not be accepting in-person or post office/courier submission from Vendors on 

any solicitation responses at this time. Faxed proposals will not be accepted.  This 

invitation is not restricted to Navajo organizations, Navajo owned or Indian owned 

economic enterprises pursuant to 24 CFR 1000.48 (a) (2), 1000.50, and 1000.52 of 

NAHASDA. 
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